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2nd November 2023 

 
Homework – Reading, TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Please find below the expectations for Year 3 homework. The expectation is that this homework must be 
completed by all children each week. 
 
Each Week: 

• Read to adult 3 times (or more!) – diaries are checked on a Friday 

• 2X 10-15 minutes of Spelling Shed 

• 2X 10-15 minutes of Times Table Rockstars 
By doing this, Year 3 children will be in line with the homework expectation of the rest of the school. 
During the first half-term, we have shown them how to access both Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars and 
they will bring their logins home with them. You can access the TT rockstars and Spelling Shed website by 
just googling them but if you’re having trouble there is a video guide on our website. 
https://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/help-for-using-tt-rockstars-and-spelling-shed/ 
We realise that Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars are new to the children (and possibly to you too!) and we 
recognise that there may be some teething problems so we are allowing a few weeks ‘grace’ before we 
begin to check whether homework has been completed. From Friday 17 th November, teachers will be 
checking that both Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars homework has been completed. 
Please try to support your children in their homework. We only ask them to complete work which will have 
a direct (and positive!) impact on their learning in school. 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in contact with your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mrs Groves 
Head of Year 3 
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